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The Phoenix Society Holds Special Meeting 

November 3, 2013 

 

 

At a special meeting of the Phoenix Multi-Faith Society For Harmony held at ScotiaPlace 

Conference Centre on Sunday, November 3, 2013, board members of the Edmonton 

Council of Muslim Communities, Jewish Federation of Edmonton, and the Edmonton 

and District Council of Churches met to discuss issues of common interest.   

 

Newly elected Edmonton City Councillor Scott McKeen brought greetings from the City 

of Edmonton.  Edmonton Police Service Detective Stephen Camp provided an 

informative update of the activities of the Alberta Hate Crime Committee of which he is 

Co-Chair.  Stephen also co-founded the Edmonton Police service Hate Crime Unit.   

 

In this photo (l to r):  Guest Speakers, Scott McKeen, Stephen Camp, and members of the 

Phoenix Board: Masood Peracha, Sol Rolingher, Marvin Abugov, Richard Awid, 

Yasmeen Nizam,  Harold Robinson, Rev. Larry Wright, and Bob Aloneissi.   Phoenix 

Board Members not able to attend photo session:  Sister Rosaleen Zdunich (AOE), Russ 

Joseph, Muzaffar Siddiqui, Cliff Guebert, Marco Salinas, Rosanna Saccomani. 


